September 17, 1965

Dr. Leo Cox Marion College Marion, Indiana

Dear Dr. Cox:

We have just returned from our trip to the East, so we are trying to get our correspondence up-to-date. I have sent information to the men who had written you about membership. We are also sending you a supply of the prospectus and application forms.

The initial letter was mailed last week. We have managed to prepare a mailing list of 288 names.

I am also enclosing copies of letters which have been received to date with reference to the program for the fall meeting. In addition to these I have President Logan's consent to deliver the evening address. I have written to Dr. Geiger and President Logan acknowledging their acceptance of our invitation. I will await your advice with reference to the letters of Colonel Tripp and Dr. Taylor.

Sincerely yours,

Merne A. Harris Secretary Wesleyan Theological Society

MAH: mb